
 
 

For Immediate Release 
BC Disability Collaborative Launches Social Media Campaign 

 
British Columbia, November 25, 2024 – Today, the BC Disability Collaborative 
(BCDC) launches a month-long social media campaign to raise awareness about the 
significant service gaps affecting BC children and youth with support needs (CYSN) and 
their families. Despite Premier Eby’s 2022 promise that “Every child in BC should have 
the supports they need to thrive,” government funding for CYSN supports remains 
grossly inadequate. In the social media campaign, families describe how the current lack 
of services and supports has affected them and their children. Their stories illustrate the 
difficulties faced by more than 80,000 BC families whose children are not receiving the 
supports they need to thrive.  

At the cabinet swearing-in ceremony last week, Premier Eby stated, “Ours will be a 
government that listens, and ours will be a government that delivers…I can’t wait to get 
started to build a province where no one gets left behind, where everyone is included…” 
Over the past 8 years, the government has heard from thousands of families across the 
province, and their message is clear: the CYSN service system is broken.   

The time for listening is over – it is now time to deliver. The BCDC calls for immediate 
action and substantial government investments across ministries to rectify the long-
standing gaps in CYSN services. Children and youth with disabilities and support needs 
have been left behind for far too long – they cannot afford to wait any longer. 

Follow the campaign on 
• Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/bcdisabilitycollaborative/ 
• Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/BCDisabCollab 
• X:  https://x.com/bcdisabilitycol 

About the BC Disability Collaborative (BCDC)  

The BC Disability Collaborative (https://www.bcdisabilitycollab.ca/) is a group of 18 provincial 
organizations united in their efforts to advocate for policies that ensure the rights of disabled 
citizens are respected, systemic inequities are addressed, and tailored services are provided to all 
children and youth with support needs and their families.  

For further information, please contact: Pat Mirenda, Ph.D., BCDC Chair, 
admin@bcdisabilitycollab.ca  


